
TORO CANYON MIDDLE SCHOOL
2019-2020

Notification of 8th Grade Promotion and Activities

5/3/2021
Dear Toro Canyon Parents, Students, and Stakeholders,
Eighth grade Ceremony and activities are important events at Toro Canyon Middle
School.  This year we will be holding our Promotion Ceremony virtually to honor
students. As such the Ceremony is designed to honor all students, celebrate the
year, and acknowledge the many accomplishments of all students. DUE to
COVID-19 and other challenges, this year all 8th Graders will be able to fully
participate.

Ceremony:
A Virtual Ceremony video to honor our Toro Canyon Middle School students will
be published on our school website and Facebook on June 3rd at 5pm.

Drive-thru Certificate Distribution:
Students are able to pick up their promotion certificates based on the schedule
below and there will be an area for them to take their own promotion photos.

Last names A-L Certificate Pick up: June 2nd from 1pm - 5pm
Last names M-Z Certificate Pick up: June 3rd from 1pm - 5pm

Toro Canyon Middle School Promotion Shirt and Hat:
Promotion t-shirt and hat go on sale May 3rd, 2021. Please use the link to order
your t-shirt or hat:
https://torocanyonmiddle.itemorder.com/

Please contact the school at 760-397-2244 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Rommel Guerrero
Principal

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftorocanyonmiddle.itemorder.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7Croguerrero%40cvusd.us%7Cd006d7027e7543053a6008d90c25eb1a%7C357c0dd62267483894e8afecfcef6a19%7C0%7C0%7C637554179284845777%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=hDwRaFMjY518e%2Fwfh0xC4G5vm0aKGxGqhyLFzQROXFw%3D&reserved=0

